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Maine Policy still strongly opposes the amended version of LD 1929. Creating new 
occupational licensing boards and rules will not solve the problems the bill sponsor 
seeks to address. It will, however, will make building more expensive and misallocate
resources within our economy to make housing more unaffordable and out of reach 
for the average Mainer. Please read the following before adopting any new licensing 
regime in Maine: https://mainepolicy.org/wp-content/uploads/LetUsWorkFinal.pdf


